



To: Annemarie O'Donnell

From: Scottish City Region & Growth Deal Delivery Board

16 December 2019

Dear Ms O'Donnell

Glasgow City Region Deal Annual Conversation

On behalf of the joint UK Government and Scottish Government Scottish City Region & Growth Deal Delivery Board, we would like to formally thank you for your engagement during the Glasgow City Region Deal Annual Conversation on 18th September 2019. We found the process to be a very helpful opportunity to get an overview of the progress and key issues for the deal, and to consider key milestones in the year ahead.

We will be in touch soon to make arrangements for the Annual Conversation for 2019-20 intended to take place in Autumn 2020.

We would like to thank you for your continued work to drive forward the Glasgow City Region Deal and look forward to engaging with you this coming year on the Gateway Review. If you have any reflections on the process that you would like to share, we would welcome your input. We also welcome engagement at any time, regarding any aspect of the deal.

Yours sincerely

Jonathan Pickstone

Deputy Director

Scottish Government

Rebecca Hackett

Deputy Director

Scotland Office